
HEATHFIELD NEWS   

24TH NOVEMBER 2017                                           KERSALL DRIVE CAMPUS 

Reminder: Parents’ Evening Wednesday 29th November:  Next Wednesday is Parents Evening 

from 3:30pm to 7:30pm.  If you haven’t already arranged an appointment please speak to your 

child’s class teacher or return the slip stating your preferred time slot.  Appointments are given on a 

first come first served basis.  

Winter Fair: Our Winter Fair will be on Friday 8th December at 2.30pm. If you have any of the 

following items that you would like to donate to the fair, please bring them to the school office. 

 Toiletries, toys and teddies in good condition 

 Small toys and gifts for our lucky dip 

 Cakes for the cake stall 

If you would like to help on the day please speak to Miss 

Parmiter. Thank you.  

Turtle and Octopus Class- Dear Santa Performance Friday 1st December:  
Children in the Turtle and Octopus classes will be going to watch a performance of Dear Santa at 
the Theatre Royal on Friday 1st December. The children will be leaving school by coach at 12.30pm. 
They will have their lunch as normal at school. A small treat will be provided by school whilst they 
are at the theatre. We will depart the theatre at 3pm and expect to arrive back to school between 
3.15pm and 3.30pm.  
 
KS1 Newstead Abbey Trip – Monday 18th December:  
Thank you to those of you who have returned your slips and payments. If you have not yet done so 
please make sure that these are returned by Friday 1st December. To enable us to let the kitchen 
know the number of packed lunches we will need please let the office know if you would like your 
child to have a packed lunch provided by the school. If you do not let the school office know by 
Friday 8th December, we will assume that your child will be bringing a packed lunch in from home.  
 

Community News:   

The Bulwell Christmas Festival is on Monday 4th December between 

3.30pm and 5.30pm in the Bulwell Market Place. The Christmas lights 

will be switched on at 5.15pm. For more information visit 

www.nottinghamcity.gov.uk/christmas.  

 

 

 

 

Attendance for last week was 96%.   Our target is 96.5% 

If your child is too poorly to attend please let us know on the first day of absence on 0115 9794304 

There are 191 children who had 100% attendance last week – Well Done 
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_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Reply Slip for Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 29th November 

Child’s name............................................................................Class.................................. 

Appointments are in 10 minute slots. Please indicate a preferred time band and we will try to meet 

your request as best we can. 

DATE 3.30 – 

4.00 

4.00 – 

4.30 

4.30 – 

5.00 

5.00 – 

5.30 

5.30 – 

6.00 

6.00 – 

6.30 

6.30 – 

7.00 

7.00 – 

7.30 

Wednesday 

29th 

November 

        

I cannot come to school at this time and would like another appointment. Please indicate which 

day/s would be preferable.    

Signed:______________________ 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Reply Slip for KS1 Trip to Newstead Abbey – Monday 18th December  

I give permission for ______________________________________class________________ to 

take part in the trip to Newstead Abbey.  

          I have included £3.50 contribution.  

 

Signed:______________________________________________ Date:______________________ 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 


